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Below is a summary of public input received on the draft Parks & Recreation System 

Master Plan at a workshop held at the Cupertino Senior Center on the evening of 

January 23, 2019.  It is provided as a summary of key points made by speakers.  One 

written comment card was submitted by an attendee, and is attached.  Among the 

comments were: 

• Park land acquisition is a top priority

• Park equity, adding parks on the east side, walkable parks – are a top priority

• Trails & walkability are important

• Why spend $$ on a performing arts center?

• Unsure about the need for swimming pools; consider partnering if needed

• It’s important for kids to learn to swim

• To provide more basketball, consider partnering with schools

• If a major facility is pursued, important to identify the O&M costs

• What further potential is there for school joint use agreements?

Other general input and questions included: 

• Rancho San Antonio needs more parking

• Do community outreach for Lawrence Mitty

• Consider a parcourse on Saratoga Creek Trail

• What is the status of the Lawrence-Mitty acquisition?  The San Fernando/Byrne

parcel?

• Plan for flexibility, changing trends




